
 

 

Our “Bunny Run” is where we deliver stuffed animals that have been donated 

from PetSmart to the children at Hoffman Homes. This is an annual event that we 

do for the children of the home and every year they wait in anticipation of our 

arrival.  

In the past we have even created an impromptu parade around the houses as the 

kids love to see the bikes and wave back and forth. 

Come join us and see how a small token, can brighten the days, month, and years 

of a child’s life. 

The ride leaves from the Royal Farms at 450 N. Queen St., in Littlestown at 9AM 

for a morning ride and visit to the home and then leaving there for lunch at Hoss's 

in Gettysburg. 

Come join the Black Rose Wings WR for our 

12th annual Bunny Run to Hoffman Homes 

for Youth. 

Saturday April 8th at 9:00am!! 
 


